
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CUPERTINO CITY COUNCIL  
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino City 
Council scheduled for Tuesday, December 19, 2023 beginning at 6:45 p.m. in 
Community Hall Council Chamber, 10350 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, CA 95014 
and via teleconference, is cancelled.  
  
 Dated this 8th day of December, 2023 
 
        

 

        Lauren Sapudar 
       Deputy City Clerk 
 
 


